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Dear Sir Arthur:

At the last meeting of the Protestant 
Committee a sub-committee was appointed to inquire into 
the relationship at present existing between the McGill 
University Matriculation Examination ana the School Leaving 
Examination. This sub-committee consists of four members 
who were asked to confer with representatives of McGill and 
Bishop’s Universities and with the Director of Protestant Ed­
ucation.

I have been awaiting your return to Montreal 
before t; king up this matter. I understand that the combined 
system of examinations has worked well for the past forty-five 
years and it is difficult to see any good reason for a change 
at the present time.

If a meeting can be arranged it will be a 
convenience for me if it can be called "'or Tuesday, May 12th, 
not later than 2.30 p.m.

As I have to advise the members of the sub­
committee as to the date of the meeting I shall jo glad to be 
favoured with an early reply.

Yours truly,

Director of Protestant EducationTOP/A


